NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the June 7, 2012 and
June 21, 2012, regular Meetings of the Youth Board of the
City of Dana Point have been cancelled.

The next Regular Meeting of the Youth Board of the City
of Dana Point is tentatively scheduled to be held on
Thursday, October 4, 2012 at 4:00 pm in the Council
Chamber located at 33282 Golden Lantern, Dana Point.

Dated this 22™ day of May, 2012.
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Lynn Kelly
Management Analyst




